From: Clark McDaniel

To: JoAnn Lomas
Subject: RE: Consent to Rezone McDaniel Circle
Date: Tuesday, August 6, 2024 10:49:19 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Never enter
your password or other sensitive information on linked web pages contained in this email
unless you are certain the web pages are safe. If you have questions or need assistance, please
contact the Help Desk at 254-501-8900.

My original form was faxed TO 254-501-7628,

| consent to a re-zoning of the duplexes only on McDaniel Circle,
900 thru 916.

Thanks for the update below.

Clark McDaniel
Compass Conversions
254-771-9909

lark versi

www.compassconversions.com

From: JoAnn Lomas <JLomas@killeentexas.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, August 6, 2024 10:44 AM

To: Clark McDaniel <Clark@compassconversions.com>
Subject: Consent to Rezone McDaniel Circle

Good morning,

We just spoke over the phone regarding the case we have to rezone your properties
on McDaniel Circle.

| clarified that we are only rezoning the existing duplexes, that are considered legal
nonconforming on McDaniel Circle, and we are not rezoning the undeveloped parcels
or the parcel with a current commercial use.

Could you please send the completed form to this email address with your desire
regarding these properties?

| was unable to locate the initial fax that you submitted.

Please let me know if you have any further questions.
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